TOWNSHIP OF MELANCTHON

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - AGENDA

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 18, 2018 - 6:30 P.M.

Call to Order

Additions/Deletions/Approval of Agenda
Adoption of Draft Minutes - COW Meeting on September 20, 2018
Business Arising from the Minutes

General Business
1. Public Works - Monthly Report

2. Insurance Discussion on Facility Rentals
3. Unfinished Business
1 By-law Enforcement Discussion as County of Dufferin is discontinuing the
service -
4, Other

Delegations

Adjournment and Date of Next Meeting
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REPORT TO COUNCIL
TO: MAYOR WHITE AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL

FROM: CRAIG MICKS, DIRECTOR PUBLIC WORKS
DATE: OCTOBER 15, 2018

SUBIJECT: PUBLIC WORKS REPORT

RECOMMENDATION

That this Report be received as information.
PURPOSE

The purpose of this report is to update Council on Public Works activities for September 21 -
October 12, 2018.

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION
The following activities were undertaken for the period of September 21 - October 12, 2018:

High Street - Horning’s Mills - finished the retaining wall and sodded.

Manitoba Street and Argyle Street In Corbetton - streets finished — possibly need one more load
of gravel.

Ditching - Ditching was completed on 15 Sideroad at Horning’s Mills and 240 Sideroad at 6" Line
NE West to the box culvert — little more to do here.

Trees - Tree was blown down on hydro lines on William Street in Horning's Mills and Staff cleaned
it up. Hedge cleaned up on Argyle Street, Corbetton.

Shop - maintenance on equipment, general repairs and clean up.



Roads - grading, cold patching, hauling gravel to some no winter maintenance roads.
Horning’s Mills Park - fixing gates and removed tree fort.

Municipal Office Parking Lot in front of new PW building - finished yard — hauling fill out and gravel
in.

Winter Sand - over the course of a week, the sand dome was filled with this year’s winter sand.

Garbage - picking up garbage
FINANCIAL

Not available for this report.

Respectfully submitted,

Craig Micks, Director of Public Works



